
From: Craig S. Wilshire   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 4:13 PM 
To: Lori Foster <lfoster@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Please defer First Reading of Islands Trust Policy 

 

Dear Staff and Trustees 

 
Please add my voice of strong objection to the proposed First Reading of the 

new and radical Islands Trust Policy Statement to tonight's meeting.   The 
first reading must be delayed until proper in person public consultation can 

be achieved at a local trust level on each island.  Rushing through such a 
major change to landowners' rights without detailed consultation during a 

pandemic is unacceptable, including, but not limited to the restriction of any 
new (and existing???) docks.   

Sincerely 
 

Craig Wilshire 

  
Galiano.  

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Craig <   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 4:40 PM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Policy statement question  
 
What is the harm in deferring the first reading of the proposed  islands trust policy statement now that 
the details have raised significant backlash across numerous fronts?  Should this guiding principle of land 
use covering the next 30 years, not be well thought out and “get it right”, instead of rushing it through 
because of term limits of trustees and the perception of waste if hard work by some staff?   
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